
Your community is calling for a 

20mph speed limit 

Have your say

Your Parish Council has provisionally secured funding through Westmorland and Furness 
Council to reduce the speed limit in your area to 20mph, to promote safer roads, reduce 
vehicle noise and enhance the environment for more walking and cycling. 

Speed limits will only be reduced to 20mph if your wider community supports the scheme. 
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Have your say on the proposal by completing the 
Council’s consultation before Friday 18 October:
• Online at www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/20mph
• At your local library or local link

You can also share your views with the Westmorland and Furness 20mph 
team from 4pm to 7pm at:

• Urswick Parish Rooms on Thursday 19 September
• Coniston Reading Room on Monday 23 September
• Kendal Town Hall on Tuesday 8 October
• Ambleside Parish Centre on Thursday 10 October

There are other events planned across the Westmorland and Furness
area. To find out more, visit www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/20mph
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